Ohio State To Have Fan Cutouts In Stands For
2020 Season

There may not be any actual fans in the seats for Ohio State games after the Big Ten permitted
attendance for the upcoming 2020 football season, but fans can still get their faces in Ohio Stadium
another way.

Ohio State is offering up prices for fans to pay in order to get a cutout version of themself in The ‘Shoe
for the Buckeyes’ four home games this season.

[Put a lil YOU in #TheShoe
Get your official fan cutout for the 2020 opener vs. [ TODAY!
0 https://t.co/jLI2xuwCw3 | #GoBuckeyes pic.twitter.com/T8Nv9ujBS4

— Ohio State Buckeyes [] (@OhioStAthletics) October 9, 2020

The university is offering up prices of $50 to have a cutout located in the A-Deck, as well as a $75 offer
to be put on the 50-yard line. There are a limited number of seats for the $75 version.

Students can also have their cutouts put in the student section for $25, and those will be located in the
south stadium stands.

To get a cutout in Ohio State’s home opener against Nebraska on Oct. 24, the deadline is Monday, Oct.
19 at noon. If that deadline is missed, the cutout can will be placed in the stadium for the next home
game - a Nov. 7 matchup against Rutgers.

Cutouts can be purchased at https://ohiostatebuckeyes.com/fan-cutouts/.

For four free issues of the print edition of Buckeye Sports Bulletin, no card required, sign up at the link
here: http://www.buckeyesports.com/subscribe-4issue-trial/
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